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Prospective Primary 1 / Rang 1 Children for September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As we approach the opening of Primary 1/Rang 1 Online Admissions we are beginning to plan for the academic year 
2024-25.  
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be once again hosting our Open Night in school on Monday 4th December 
from 5.00-7.30pm. In addition to this we will be offering parents the opportunity to come and experience a snippet of 
life in our school during our Open Morning on Tuesday 5th December between 10.45 and 11.45am.  Additional 
information about our school can be easily found on our school website and Facebook page or by contacting the 
school office.  
 
We will also be providing our prospective parents with additional opportunities to learn about our school through: 

 Our Virtual Open Night video which is available via our Website and Facebook page from 27th November 2023.   

 Publicising our new school prospectus online. 

 Welcoming parents to book an individual tour of our school via the school office (appointments will be facilitated 
throughout the week beginning Monday 11th December) should you wish to do so.  

 
In the interim, we are updating our records for the next academic year, 2024-25, as we wish to have a projection of 
our next year’s Primary 1/Rang 1 class numbers.  
 
We would ask any Parents/Guardians who are considering sending their son/daughter to Our Lady and St Patrick P.S, 
Bunscoil Mhuire agus Phádraig to complete the online expression of interest form by scanning the QR code below at 
your earliest convenience. Alternatively, responses can be submitted via email to: sprenter625@c2kni.net   
 

Please note that completion of this form does not constitute as a formal application to Primary 1/Rang 1 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Holy and Happy Christmas. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs S Prenter,  
Principal  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Prospective Primary/Rang 1 Children for September 2024 
 
For more information about our school and to express your interest in 
Primary 1 or Rang 1 for September 2024 please use your mobile device 
(camera) to scan the QR code and fill out the online expression of interest 
form attached.  
 
Many thanks.  
 

Lámh Dé san obair 

Hand of God at Work 
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